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Greetings. | attended the public forum meeting at Pickwick Landing last night. First, thanks to
all state of Tennessee associates who were there. The attendance was large and forced the
lodge staff to remodel our conference room on the fly.

The most prominent feelings were confusing and frustration. Folks were confused as to what
Limestone was asking for and where their requests for rate increases were conceived. People
were frustrated as Limestone blindsided all its customers with no prior notification of their
intentions. The majority of attendees stated that Limestone had not earned any of the
increases. Personally, the rate increase for water is 68%, but | heard of increases at the 400,
500, and 600% level. Sadly, my income will not increase 60%, yet alone 600. Limestone Water
UOC has done a serviceable job of operating systems across its network in Tennessee, but a
terrible job of communicating with its customers and being open and transparent.

In my humble opinion, the Tennessee Public Utility Commission has no reason to approve any
of Limestone's requests.

In closing | urge everyone involved with Limestone to call 855 723 2450, or e-mail
'support@limestoneuoc.com' to complain and express their feelings. | also urge people to
contact our elected officials and seek their support in protecting their constituents from this
baseless money-grab.

Regards

George Gregory






